
 

HELPING OTHERS! 
is our theme for this years "Christmas Camp”. 

  
Dear Campers and Parents,  
Please check your calendar and make plans to attend this camping 
session for the visually impaired. You will need to send in your 
applications by November 17th, to ensure your reservation because 
we have a maximum number we can accept. Below are some of the 
important details for you.  
  
Lions of Georgia and some of the staff from previous sessions will be 
present to spend this enjoyable event with you. We are planning a 
hayride, horses, and a Christmas Party which includes finger foods, 
games, fellowship, & Christmas Carols. Crafts with Mrs. Teresa, and 
Bingo with Christmas Theme! 
  
We are planning lots of fun and fellowship, so come rested and ready 
for a full and busy weekend.  
  
DATES: December 7,8 & 9th 2018  
  
 Check-in is Friday, December 7th, 1:30 pm for those arriving in 

Macon.  
   
 Check-in is Friday, December 7th, 5:00 pm for those arriving in 

Waycross.  
   
 Departure is scheduled for Sunday, December 9th at 10:00am 

from the camp. We will arrive in Macon at 1:00pm and promptly 
start releasing the campers into your care.   

  

  
Georgia Lions Camp, Inc.   
5626  Laura Walker Road   
Waycross,  GA  31503   
Telephone: 912 - 283 - 4320   
Fax: 912 - 283 - 5130   
E - Mail: secretary@glcb.org   
Website:  www.glcb.org   
  



 The deadline for all application materials is November 17th.  

Please no exceptions.  
  

The cost for the camp session will be $100.00, which will include a 
T-shirt.  If your camper is planning on riding the bus, there will be 
a $75.00 fee for transportation, making their total camp fee 
$175.00.   No camper is ever denied due to lack of funds, if you 
need financial assistance please call the camp to speak with Gail 
Williams, she will let us know your circumstances.  
  
LINENS and MEDS:  
  

 Bedding and bathroom linens will NOT be provided during this 
weekend, so bring your own.  All Medicine(s) will be turned in to 
Camp Nurse. 

 
APPLICATION PACKET: 

    
 Please get your application, as well as your medical history, 
waivers and all other needed forms in as quickly as possible, 
because spots are sure to fill quickly. The medical history does 
not have to be signed by a physician. It is just a medical history 
of the camper. Each camper will be required to fill a new one 
out, so that we can ensure that we have the most up to date 
information about every camper. Safety is our number one 
priority! We anticipate filling every bed this Christmas Camp 
session.  

 
 If you do not have a 2018 physical on file at the camp, we WILL 
need this important document signed by a physician, please mail 
one with your application. 

 
We are looking forward to seeing each of you for this very special 
weekend!    Please call with any questions at, 912-283-4320.  
  
Sincerely,  
 Mike Williams 
Mike Williams  
Camp Director,  
Georgia Lions Camp Inc.   


